

SAVINGS WHILE ON THE PATH TO POSSIBLE

We are pleased to announce that student tuition will be reduced by 65% for the upcoming academic school year! SCC's Billing Department works very hard to ensure bills are accurate for students and their families. Notification will be sent (via email) in early fall that dual credit bills are ready. Advise students NOT to pay their *bill until they receive an email from our dual credit program.

*Online bill pay is available online thru Self-Service > Student Finance tab. If you have billing questions, please contact <u>SCC's Student Accounts</u>.